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Subject: Communication from the Racine Police Department requesting the 30-Minute Parking sign
be removed and a No Parking sign installed at the northeast corner of 16th Street and Taylor Avenue.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 03-20-17: Recommends that "One-half hour
parking from 9:00 A.M. to 9:00 P.M., except Sundays and holidays" on "Taylor Avenue, east side,
from 16th Street north 50 feet" be removed.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in a removal cost of $100.00.
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